SITE PLAN REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING NOVEMBER 9, 1977

The Site Plan Review Committee met November 9, 1977 at 3:00 P.M. in
the Engineer's Conference Room. :

MEMBERS 'PRESENT . MEMBERS ABSENT

\ Mayor Mark Rbss ' Ed Lash
Director Blase Sparma
Robert Wagoner
Marshall Bleckman

The purpose of the meeting was to review the site plan for the construc-
tion of a new industrial structure to house Kitchen Cooked Potatoe Chips, Inc.,
to be located at 1929 Ninth St. S.W. John Harris III, site plan architect,
was also present at meeting. :

Mayor Ross asked if there were any problems associated with the sanitary
sewer system in the area. o

Robert Wagoner answered that no sanitary sewer problems would be associated

‘with the develpment as a new sewer system had recently been constructed to

service the area. Director Sparma asked if there would be any discharge into
the sanitary system from the plant. '
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‘Mr. Wagoner stated that a manhole, not shown on the site plan, should be
placed above the sanitary line to check the discharge. '

John Harris was of the opinion that most of the wastes used in the prepara-
tion of the potato products would be trucked away rather than discharged,but
wastes might be discharged when washing equipment.

Director Sparma, instructed Mr. Harris that a meeting between Robert
Bushman, sewage treatment plant superintendenty and a representative from Kitchen

Cooked Potato Chips be arranged to determine exactly what the sanitary require-
ments are.

Mr. Bleckman stated that all:zoning requirements had been met.

There being no further discussion, Director Sparma moved that the site plan
be approved, seconded by Mayor Ross; motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:20 P.M.

Date: /2' /-77 . Clerk; / 1//./ /ﬂ/

220
Approved:(j é;’% ;f / A
*x

N/




